
28/01/2020 

MS FIONA BAKER 
9 INALA PLACE ST 
NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101 
FIONAJB@GMAIL.COM 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

Due to the recent bushfires and widespread destruction of habitat for many threatened species, 
any and all developments that may impinge in any way on bushland should be prevented. 
Even DA's already approved should be re-assessed to ensure all habitat loss is avoided. The 
situation is now SO dire for so many threatened species, that we cannot risk any further threat. 
In time we will know more about the impact of the fires, but until then, a moratorium should be 
put in place. 
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Subject: Online Submission


